
From: Nate Gray <npgray03@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 2, 2017 5:50 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Opposition to Northern Pass  
  
Hello Pamela, 

I am writing in opposition to the Northern Pass, as the route with the tall overhead towers will 
cross the Pemi river valley landscape. I have property and interests nearby that will be 
adversely affected.  
 
I would be very interested in a solution that does not require these towers.  

Thank you. 

Nate Gray  
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